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“rt NATIONAL FEDERATION OF TELECOM EMPLOYEES
&Ht BSNL o
(Regn. No. 4906 dated 17/9/2001)

BSNL MS-H}, Q. No. 21 & 17, Atul Grove Road, New Delhi-110001

TF-6/7 - Dated:-07-02-2017

To, '
Hon’ble Minister of State
For Communication, Govt
of India

Sanchar Bhavan

New Delhi.

Subject:- Recommendation of Niti Ayog in respect of BSNL — reg.

Respected Sir, ' :

It is learnt that the Nitj Ayog after analyzing the finance of Telecom PSUs had
recommended for closure of BSNL and ITI. It is apparent that the recommendation in
respect of BSNL is totally arbitrary as at no stage the unions of employees have been
consulted. |

The National Federation of Telecom Employees (BSNL) is second recognized and
representative union in BSNL and ventilate the grievances of thousands of employees in

- the PSU. The employees are appalled and deeply hurt with the said report as it is not
based on the ground realties. '

The attack of Niti Ayog has come at a time when BSNL has improved its services
and is in the path of progress. Presently it is in operational profit which has even been
acknowledged by Hon’ble Prime Minister while addressing the nation on 15™ August, 2016
from Lalkila. It is also proper to state that UPA-Il Govt has not allowed the giant PSU to
procure materials and equipments due to which BSNL services could not expand causing
deterioration of financial condition of the entity.

We, therefore, entreat upon you to kindly reject the arbitrary recommendation of Niti
Ayog.

With profound regards,

Yours sincerely,




